
 

 

 

 
 

Bibury C of E Primary School 
 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 
 

Our Christian Value for this term is: 
 

Trust  

 
 

What’s happening next week: 

 

Monday 5th December 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Tuesday 6th December 

Pantomime at The Barn Theatre  

NO Swimming Lessons – finished for the term 

Singing Club 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Wednesday 7th December 

iSingPOP practise at Bibury (all day) 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Thursday 8th December 

Afternoon Sports Club at 3.15pm 

Bibury Oaks  
 

Friday 9th December 

NO Early Morning Sports Club 

iSingPOP practise at North Cerney (all day) 

Bibury Oaks 

_____________________________________ 

 

Attendance 

Whole School: 91.07% 

Acorns Class: 90% 

Oaks Class: 92% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 91% 
 

Bibury Bear will sit with Oaks class again next 

week as they had the best attendance. 

Mathletics Champions 

Gold: Alex 

Silver: Alex 

Bronze: Iyla, Nirvana, Finley, Iona (2), Alex (2) and George. 

Well done to our Mathletics superstars! 
 

The Barn Theatre Production 

A reminder that the children will need to bring a packed lunch 

with them to school on the day of the pantomime, Tuesday 6th 

December. Please let us know on Monday 5th December if you 

would like us to order a packed lunch for this day. 
 

iSingPOP 

The children will be doing rehearsals for the concert at North 

Cerney all day on Friday 9th December – please may we ask that 

you send a packed lunch on that day. If you would like us to order 

a packed lunch, please let the office know by Wednesday 7th 

December. More information regarding the practise sessions will 

follow in a letter next week. 
 

As previously advised, this year’s iSing Pop performance will be 

held on the 13th December at 6.00pm at St Mary’s Church in 

Bibury. Due to the size of the church we are only able to offer 

two tickets per family for the show; this includes siblings. Please 

collect your tickets from the school office – they will be available 

from Monday 5th December. 
 

School Photos 

Online orders for individual and sibling photos can still be placed 

via the DSP site – however please note that these orders will be 

posted to individual addresses, and will attract postage and 

packaging costs. DSP are rushing to make sure that all orders 

placed by 30th November will be delivered to school before we 

close for the holidays. 
 

Christmas Cards 

In response to the current economic situation and recognition of 

the impact on the environment, we will not be facilitating the 

distribution of Christmas cards this year in school. If your child 

wishes to give cards, please restrict this to pick up times so it’s 

not disruptive to the school day.  
 

Payment Reminders 

 Diwali Dance Workshop £3.50 (overdue) 

 Money Containers £2.00 (overdue) 

 Barn Theatre £12.00 due by 5th December 

 Baptist Church Christmas show due by 13th December 

 Skern Lodge (Yr 5 & 6) 2nd instalment due 30th November 

(now due) 
 

Christmas Card Competition 

https://goape.co.uk/groups/schools/christmas-card-competition 
 

 

Holidays and INSET Days 2022/Early 2023 

19/12/2022 – 02/01/2023: December Holidays  

03/01/2023: INSET Day (school closed for pupils) 

04/01/2023: Start of Term 3 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web

